
allstream May 16, 2005

Dear Pensioner:

We are pleased to advise that effective June 1, 2005 your group benefi t plan will be administered by the Great-
West Life Assurance Company (GWL), replacing Sun Life Financial.

The Pensioner Benefi t Program currently in place remains unchanged. Pensioners will continue to make chang-
es and direct questions to the Allstream Benefi t Hotline as in the past. Commencing June 1, 2005, the Great-
West Life Assurance Company will provide the health, dental and voluntary semi-private hospital insurance 
outlined in your current plans. Any life insurance coverage currently in force will continue.

All coverages in your current benefi t booklet remain unchanged, however a new booklet referencing GWL and 
providing information about the new Out of Country insurance carrier will be mailed to you by June 15, 2005.

GWL Health and Dental Claim Form(s)

In transitionlng to GWL your new policy number for your health and dental plans will be:

Health 55410
Dental 55411

Claim Forms with your new policy number pre-populated on the forms are enclosed. Claim Forms are also 
available by calling the Allstream Benefi t Hotline or online from the GWLwebsite. These forms must be used 
for any claims incurred after May 31, 2005.

Emergency Travel Assistance

GWL’s travel assistance plan (Global Medical Assistance - “GMA”) card and brochure are enclosed. You 
should carry this card and brochure with you when travelling any time after May 31, 2005.

GWL Website:

Enclosed fi nd a GWL website brochure. You will be able to register online with the GWL GroupNet plan mem-
ber website http://www gwl.ca/  Access to this website will enable you to review your claims history, print off 
claim forms and view a summary of your benefi t plan.

New Pay Direct Drug Card

You will be receiving a new Pay Direct Drug Card in the mail the fi rst week of June, 2005. Once you receive 
your new card(s), please destroy your old card(s)’ Should you incur any prescription drug claims after May 31, 
2005 and before you receive your drug card, you must completea Health Claim Form. If you should need an 
additional card (e.g. for a dependent child or student) or misplace your own card, you can download and print 
a replacement (paper) Pay-Direct drug card from the GWLGroupNet website. Paper cards are accepted at all 
participating pharmacies. You may also obtain a replacement card by calling the Allstream Benefi t Hotline.

Important Information

Health and Dental claims incurred prior to June 1, 2005 must be submitted to Sun Life on Sun Life forms by 
July 31, 2005.



[] Deductibles paid prior to June 1, 2005 have been transferred to GWL.

Contacts

Allstream Benefi t Hotline   1-800-276-7630
Great-West Life Claims      1 800 263 5742 (after May 31, 2005)
Sun Life Claims                  1-800-361-6212{prior to June 1, 2005)
David Clement                    Sr. Mgr HR Benefi ts Administration (416) 345-2691
May Sia                               Sr. Pension & Benefi ts Specialist (416) 345-2185
Louise Doucet                      Pension & Benefi t Specialist (514) 395-2520

We look forward to working with the Great West Life Assurance Company as the new insurance carrier for 
Allstream benefi t programs.

Denis Sutton

Sr, Vice President Human Resources






